Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)-322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



March 1, 2017

Doris Matthews PO Box 1025 Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

Dear Doris:

We would like to thank you for your generous donation to help students purchase Dr. Seuss hats that were unable to. Your donation and wonderful on-going support of Garibaldi Grade School is greatly appreciated. No matter if students need books, supplies, shoes, pretty much anything, you help us make it happen!

We really appreciate all of your continued support over the years! Your generosity is treasured by the students and staff here at GGS.

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent Principal

annamenugent